NU–IACUC POLICY
Northeastern University Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee
	Fluid and Tissue Use Policy




Requirements
If an animal is euthanized expressly for the collection of fluids and tissues, Northeastern University requires that an approved animal care and use protocol be in place prior to the start of this work.

Exception
Northeastern University and federal law do not require an approved Animal Care and Use Protocol for the collection and use of fluids and tissues provided by collaborators on or off campus with approved protocols or other approved animal sources (i.e. slaughterhouse, butcher, etc.).  To reduce the number of animals used in research, investigators are encouraged to share animal fluids and tissues after the animals are euthanized.

Any investigator who receives such animal fluids or tissues must send a memo or email to the DLAM Administrative office; dlam@northeastern.edu informing the NU-IACUC and DLAM that animal tissues will be used on campus.  The memo email must contain the following information:

1. Principal Investigator, department, phone #, email.

2. Project Title and funding source (if funded)

3. Proposed use and justification/goals for use of the blood/fluid/tissue.

4. The source of0 the blood/fluid/tissue. (List protocol number if applicable)
5. Campus location where the tissues will be used in experiments(Building/Room #).

6. Description of the possible hazards of the blood/fluid/tissue and assurance that all safety precautions will be taken and addressed.

7. Method for disposal of blood/fluid/tissue after completion of experiments.  If tissues are hazardous (i.e. radioactive, biological, chemical), disposal will be deferred to the Office of Environmental Health and Safety.

This memo may be in the form of an email and can be sent to Sean Sullivan, Director, DLAM at s.sullivan@neu.edu.  If there are any questions, they should be directed to the DLAM Administrative Office (x3958).
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